
PUBLIC HEARING 
 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that a public hearing will be held by the Town Board of the Town of 

Harpersfield, Delaware County, New York, at the Town Hall located at 25399 State Hwy 23, 

Harpersfield, NY, on Tuesday, August 9, 2023, 7:00 PM.  This public hearing is to consider a 

possible franchise for cable television.  All persons interested in this matter will be heard at 

such time and place.   

By Order of the  

Harpersfield Town Board 

Linda E. Goss, Town Clerk  


